
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: LD/JP/cc/Year 7 Knife Crime Assembly 

 

16th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 7 – Knife Crime Assembly 

 

 

On Thursday 19th March 2020, during period 1, the whole of Year 7 will have an important 

rescheduled assembly on knife crime.  This assembly will be taken by an anti-violence 

campaigner.   

 

You have previously received a letter regarding this assembly in September 2019, but 

unfortunately the presenter had to cancel the day before. 

 

She will discuss the dangers and legalities of carrying knives and associating with anybody 

who does. 

 

If you have any queries, please contact your child’s Head of House. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Ms Draycott  

Headteacher 

 

 

 
 


